

Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator

Children have had an amazing 3 weeks back at OSHC, all showing great engagement and enthusiasm in planned and child-initiated experiences.

Children have enjoyed physical play, cricket, tennis, skipping, group games, Octopus, and dodge ball, with children taking increasing responsibility for their own health and physical well-being.

Other experiences children have enjoyed, have been the Karaoke Talent Contest, engineering and construction, arts & crafts, investigating and exploring Magnets, building their own Magnet Maze.

Children commenced planning for their own OSHC fruit and vegetable garden, learning about the environment, sustainability, and healthy eating, supporting children to become socially responsible and show respect for the environment.

We look forward to planning more exciting experiences for children to confidently explore and engage with social and physical environments through relationships and play.

*Upcoming Event: Handball Competition – Week 7

Julie and Renee

Activities coming up

- Grow your Own Beans
- Recycled Milk Carton
 Bird Feeder
- DIY Paper Mache Globe

What's on the menu

- Banana Pancakes
- Watermelon Ice Cubes
- Popcorn

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



